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Background

The Commission has been conducting a review looking at the future world of 
work and skills over the next 5-10 years.  This review has been exploring the 
trends of the changing labour market, changing skills system and its impact 
on London’s economy; to consider how residents could be supported and 
prepared for the future economy both in London and locally.  
The aim of the review is to identify the impact of the changes to London and 
the local economy to identify the policies and practices that could help to 
overcome the challenges ahead.  As part of this review the Commission aims 
to identify the support needed in the skills system to enable local residents to 
progress and change careers if required.  
This review will also feed into the Economic and Community Development 
Board’s work developing the Council’s economic strategy.

Outline

To feed into this review the Commission has asked for information about 
Hackney’s adult community learning service.  The presentation in the agenda 
provides information about:

 The current adult community learning service provision provided by 
Hackney Learning Trust

 The budget for the service and the requirements for the budget spend
 The cohort the service provision is aimed at and the level of learning it 

covers
 Future options for the service provision and potential impact of adult 

education budget devolution.

Action

The Commission to note the presentation and ask questions about the Adult 
Community Learning Service.  


